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Kaeleigh's Farewell Message to All of You 
   

 

   

Kaeleigh Moffitt, the director of Youth and Young Adult Ministry, is moving on after serving 

YAYAM for 7 years. We wish her well and know that Heavenly Parent is guiding her as she 

continues to impact the world! 

"It has been my greatest honor and joy to serve in YAYAM these many years at HQ. 

You can look forward to a message from your new National YAYAM Coordinator in a 

week or two, Katherine Anglin! Let's give her some time to get settled in! In the 

meantime, take a listen to my heartfelt appreciation to all of you." 

Thank you Kaeleigh for your years of service! We love you so much! 

   

 

   

 

   

 
 


